
Community Advisory Committee  
IEP Ad Hoc Subcommittee Update Report  

for 12/16/20 Meeting 
 
Ad Hoc Subcommittee Chairperson: Mayra Zamora 
 
Members Present: 

• John Perron 
• Kelley Coleman 
• Shalita Williams 
• Bryan Davis 

 
 
Ad Hoc Subcommittee Updates: 
 
The ad hoc met on December 7th, 2020 to discuss the creation of an IEP training. 
 
The purpose of this ad hoc committee is to produce a training guidebook and presentation on the 
IEP, the IEP meeting, and the rights of parents under IDEA by the end of the school year with 
the intention of the membership collaborating with staff in creating this training and presenting it 
at local districts and local schools. 
 
The ad hoc discussed what this training would look like and what the guidebook would contain. 
The timeline for completion of the training was also discussed. 
 
Status of IEP Ad Hoc Subcommittee: 
 
Next Steps: 

• Selection of training guidebook sections 
• Selection of presentation subtopics 
• Selection of additional resources and materials to include 

 
Next Meeting Date: 
Monday, January 4th, 2021 from 4:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
 
 
 


